P.0.Box 3291

Fugene

Oregon 9703

May 21, 1971
Dear Nr, Monnig,

I have received your letter of May 20. At the
present time all of my Murchison meteorites have
been sold, and there 1is little vprospect of getting
any more at anything but an exhorbitant price. I
was offered some svecimen seferal months back, butb
at the price they were being offered I would have
to turn around and sell them for something like
#2 per gram, perhaps more, Since I have just
finished selling them at #1 per gram, that would
not only gaul me but wouldn't set well with my
customers.The material was complete specimens,
with complete fusion crust, but that really seems
too much to ask,

My checks do not bounces.

I can understand your being worried about your
outstanding funds, and I want to thank you for not
holding anything against me over this matter. When
I get some more specimens which I think might interest
you, I will of course let you know, Your proposal
that you be allowed to keep them for ninety days
before paying seems quite reasonable,

Very sincerely,
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Jim Mull



